

Aspirations Campus Ruskin Road, Banbury, OX16 9HY Tel: 01295 257942 Email: office@futures-aspirations.org www.futuresbanbury.org

Miss Sylvia Thomas – Principal of Banbury Aspirations Campus

12 May 2021

## Dear Parent/Carer

Thank you for all of your support over the last few weeks, whilst we have been working with your son/daughter to enable them to produce the best possible evidence in all of their subject portfolios. We have seen so much excellent work produced and admired the fortitude that students have shown.

The Teacher Assessed Grade (TAG) process has been subject to several tweaks since we last wrote to you which means that we have to get all work completed in the week beginning 24<sup>th</sup> May 2021. Therefore, Year 11 will be leaving school on Friday 28<sup>th</sup> May. They will not be required in school all day but will be invited in for a leavers' assembly (more details to follow). If there are individual students who are missing crucial portfolio assessments we will contact families directly as we may have to ask them to come in to complete these.

With so many families struggling financially we ask that you consider donating items of school uniform (e.g. blazers, PE kit) on that day. We will have a collection at the beginning of the special assembly. We will be collecting all Y11 ties and reusing those that are in good condition.

Yours faithfully

**Sylvia Thomas** 

**Principal of Banbury Aspirations Campus** 





SPIRATIONS